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Improvements to Interstate 75 Weigh Stations to Begin Next Week 

White Springs, Fla. – Construction is scheduled to begin Wednesday, January 15 on improvements to 

the northbound and southbound weigh stations on Interstate 75 in Hamilton County at mile marker 448. 

The weigh stations will be closed while work is being completed. 

The project consists of highway signing, pavement marking and other incidental construction. During 

construction, motorists can expect to see few traffic impacts as much of the work will be taking place 

inside the weigh stations. However, signage will be posted to designate weigh station closures. 

Emerald Coast Striping, LLC is expected to complete this $486,000 improvement project in spring 2020. 

The Florida Department of Transportation urges motorists to always follow the speed limit and stay 

within the limits of orange cones and barrels while traveling through construction zones. For up-to-date 

information regarding construction projects and lane closures, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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